
“Behold, I Bring You Good News of Great Joy  

That Will be for All People” – Luke 2:10 
 

Thank you Cornerstone family for making this year’s Christmas shoebox drive a success! Thanks to your 

generosity, Cornerstone Church will provide a total of 897 shoeboxes to Samaritan’s Purse (569) and 

New Missions, Haiti (328).  Each and every shoebox demonstrates the tangible love of God to children 

around the world and represents an opportunity to share the Gospel of Jesus Christ.   

Over the 9 years that Cornerstone has participated in the shoebox drive, the ministry has been led by an 

amazing team of volunteers.  We particularly want to thank our faithful leadership team of Sherry Lee, 

Linda Walton, and Debbie Poppen. Sherry Lee & Linda Walton shared: 

“What a precious blessing it is to participate in a small way in carrying out Jesus’ Great 

Commission.  We will never know this side of Heaven how many children and their family 

members met Jesus and became saved for all eternity through a Christmas shoebox!” – Sherry 

“There were several groups who came together to pack shoeboxes for both of the organizations 

supported by Cornerstone including the Mom's Inc. group, the AWANA children's ministry and 

the Women in the Word Bible study along with other Bible study groups. Seeing the faces on 

young families as they proudly brought their filled shoeboxes to our table each weekend 

affirmed to me how eager we here at Cornerstone are to share God's love around the world. 

Bringing the Word of God to children and their families around the world is why I have 

participated in this ministry for many years.” – Linda  

For all those who participated in the 2021 Christmas shoebox drive, thank you for your generosity and 

faithfulness.  We encourage you to continue to pray that the children who receive these shoeboxes are 

open to receiving the “Good News of Great Joy!” 

 

-Cornerstone’s Mission Ministry 

 

 

New Mission’s Packing Party at the Poppen’s Home 

 


